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5th November 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I wish to inform you all that Mrs Davies is expecting her first 
baby, due in March.  
 
We will obviously update you with further information about her maternity leave and how 
the class will be covered but in the meantime, I’m sure you will all join us in wishing Mrs 
Davies and her husband many congratulations and the best of luck welcoming their first 
child. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Cossins and Mrs Sutherland  
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